Worthington
CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

Ocheda Orchard Permission Slip

What: Our Kindergarten and 2nd Grade classes will be spending the afternoon at
Ocheda Orchard right here in Worthington. Students will learn about day-to-day life
at the orchard, create lasting memories with classmates, and may even get to
bring home some apples!

When: Thursday, September 25, 2025 | Leaving at 12:30pm & returning by end of day

Transportation: Parent Volunteers & Teachers
Drivers for this field trip include: Bridget Gravenhof, Kelsey Vetsch, Amanda
Williamson, Kate Harlow, Heather Schock, Marilynn Amborski, and Halie Spessard

Please note: ALL students must abide by booster & car seat laws.
Please send a booster seat for your child to school in the morning. If they do not have a
booster seat or car seat, they will not be able to attend the field trip.

Please return the bottom half of this slip to WCS by Tuesday, September 23, 2025

Ocheda Orchard Permission Slip
Thursday, September 25, 2025 | 12:30pm

Student Name(s):

Parent/Guardian Name:

My child requires a: (please select one) Car Seat Booster Seat

Emergency Contact Naome & Phone:

Medical Conditions/Allergies:

I give my permission for my students to ride with a parent or teacher for this field trip
to Ocheda Orchard on Thursday, September 25, 2025.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date



